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THERE HAS BEEN LOTS OF EXCITIING THINGS HAPPENING AT THE
POCHIN SCHOOL OVER THE AUTUMN TERM.  HERE ARE SOME OF

OUR HIGHLIGHTS . . . 

OUR YEAR 5 CHILDREN HAVE BEEN ON A RESIDENTIAL TO WALES
WHICH WAS AWESOME! THEY EXPERIENCED THE LOCAL AREA ON A
HILL WALK, TRAIL BIKING AND TRIED KAYAKING IN THE ESTUARY.

WE HAVE ALSO TAKEN PART IN OUR
ANNUAL ‘SAFETY WEEK’ AND HAD
VISITS FROM THE POLICE, FIRE
SERVICE AND THE DOGS TRUST

ONE OF OUR TRADITIONS IS TO
TAKE PART IN ‘STIRRING THE

PIDDING’ AT ST MARY’S
CHURCH IN BARKBY TO

WHICH SIGNIFIES THE START
OF THE FESTIVE SEASON!

THE WHOLE SCHOOL WENT TO BEAUMANOR AND
YEAR 4 STAYED OVERNIGHT. ACTIVITIES INCLUDED

RAFTING, CLIMBING, DEN BUILDING AND HIGH ROPES!

KS1 HAVE PERFORMED A WONDERFUL NATIVITY,
‘EVERYONE LOVES A BABY’ AND OUR YEAR 3/4
CLASS PERFORMED AN AWESOME CHRISTMAS

SHOW., ‘ARE WE NEARLY THERE YET?’ 

FOR DIWALI WE ENJOYED DANCE SESSIONS, SHARED SOME BEAUTIFUL BOOKS AND
ALSO DID LOTS OF CREATIVE ART WORK ACROSS SCHOOL.

YEAR 6 HAVE ALSO HAD
VISITORS FROM THE ROYAL
BRITISH LEGION AND THE

HOLOCAUST CENTRE LINKED
TO THEIR TOPIC ON WORLD

WAR I AND II

KS1 HAVE ALSO BEEN TO THE
CURVE THEATRE TO SEE PIRATES

LOVE UNDERPANTS


